
 

 
 

 

CCPD HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE 

 

What is the Cape Coral Police Department (CCPD)’s Holiday Toy Drive?  

The CCPD’s Holiday Toy Drive is an event where Officers of the Cape Coral Police Department partner 

with the staff, faculty, students, and parents of Oasis Elementary South and Oasis Middle School to 

collect new, unwrapped toy donations. The toys are given to a children’s charity. This year’s recipient is 

The Children’s Network of SWFL.   

Officers will join the faculty of Oasis Elementary South and Oasis Middle School during the morning 

parent drop-off car line and collect new, unwrapped toys and greet the students. This event is a fun way 

to have positive interaction between police officers and children, all while collecting toys for less 

fortunate kids during the holidays.  

How can I get involved?  

Send in a new, unwrapped toy with your child to school on Wednesday, December 6.  Cape Coral Police 
Officers will be greeting students that morning in the parent drop-off car line to collect the donations.  
 
 

What is The Children’s Network of SWFL? 
The Children’s Network of SWFL is a private, nonprofit agency that administers the child welfare system 

in Lee, Collier, Charlotte, Hendry, and Glades Counties.   

When:       Wednesday,   December   6th   in the AM Car Line .  From 7:20-8:30am 

Where:     Oasis  Elementary South    Parent    Drop    Off    Ramp   

Why:        Support   CCPD   &   children   of   the   Children’s   Network   of   SWFL   

What:     Donate   a   new,   unwrapped   toy   and   help fill  the CCPD boat   

               with toys!   


